MISSIONARY SOCIETY JOHN PAUL 1l

« Do not be afraid to open your hearts to Christs

November 17, 2008

Ms. Sheree Marambio

Licensing Division

Oftice of Foreign Assets Control
U.S. Department of the Treasury
1500 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW
Second Floor Annex
Washington., DC 20220

Dear Ms. Marambio:

The Missionary Society John Paul I, a religious organization of the Roman Catholic Church, is
hereby requesting a special license from the U.S. Department of the Treasury’s Office of Foreign
Assets Control (“OFAC™) to be issued pursuant to § 515.570 of the Cuban Assets Control
Regulation, 31 C.F.R. Part 515 authorizing the Missionary Societv to transter funds to the
Catholic Church in Cuba for hurricane relief. The projected budget 1s one thousand dollars
($1,000.00) to be delivered prior to December 5, 2008.

Should you have any question, please call me at 305-228-1277. Thank you.

Sincerely,

VGl

Marzo Artime
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